
 

 

Maintenance Office:  
(541) 997-3583 

Hours of Operation 
Maintenance staff on premises  
M - Sunday from 7am ï10pm 

 

Available 24/7 for  
park maintenance emergencies 

(541) 997-3583 

COAST VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS CORPORATION 
131 Rhody Loop,  Florence, OR  97439    (541) 997-3312 

 
 

BOARD MEETING 
 

 

Saturday, September 20, 2014 

 10:00 a.m. Rose Room 
 

NEXT SCHEDULED BOARD 
MEETING 

Saturday, October 18, 2014 
10:00 am Rose Room 
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Business Office: (541) 997-3312  
Available for general business 

9 am to noon 
1 pm to 3 pm M-F 

Website: 
www.coastvillageflorence.com 
FAX line: 541-902-0103 

NOTICES���� 
�i Facility Hours: Hours for the laundry room, Clubhouse bathroomsð

24-7 & Clubhouse and mailroom are 7am-10pm. 

�i Meter Reading: Park electrical meters will be read this month begin-

ning Monday 9/22/14. 
�i ��Wi-Fi: Is now available in the clubhouse. Information for access is 
posted in the clubhouse entrance and in the adult lounge. 

�i ��Cable is now available for your enjoyment in the clubhouse.   This is 
for everyoneôs use. 

�i ��All members are invited to attend the Workshop and Board Meetings so 
please attend and let us know how we are doing. 

�i ��The pool will be closed on September 30, 2014 

 

Robert (Keith) Davidson  
President                     (541) 590 -0354  
Roger Emigh   (602) 625 -0962  
Vice President  
 

Elizabeth Anderson     (503) 899 -5368  
Secretary  
 

Carlla van de Vyver    (360) 521 -8428  
Treasurer  
Larry Ames                 (832) 600 -1350  
Director  
 

David Wood                 (541) 626 -1174  
Director  
IlaMae Robinson         (541) 997 -2386  
    

FROM THE PRESIDENTôS CORNER  
 
 
 
 
 

Presidentôs Corner 
 
The summer is quickly leaving us, and soon the snow birds will be too.  If you 
are leaving for an extended period, or if you havenôt been in the park this sea-
son, you might want to let the office know.  We can shut off your water, add you 
to a list for neighborhood watch, check for damage due to winds and trees, etc.  
We are here to support you. 
 
As Iôm sure the Treasurer will report, our water usage and therefore our bill was 
quite high these last two months.  As a result the maintenance department sur-
veyed the lots and found several leaks around the shutoff valves.  However, they 
also found a few lots where the owners had left and let water run for vegetation 
and one where a supply hose had burst with the water turned on full.  The com-
pany we hired to do leak detection estimated that the bill was caused by a 4-5 
gallon a minute usage.   Needless to say that what we discovered would have 
made that up.  The cost of the excess usage was over $3000.  Finally, as you 
know I live outside the park.  I donôt have a lot of plants, and donôt do a lot of wa-
tering.  Just the normal usage, and my water bill last month was $103.00.  My 
garbage collection was $24.00.  Thatôs $127.00.  If you subtract that from the 
current $145 and you have $18 ï puts things in perspective.   
 
Speaking of duesé At the August Board of Director meeting, the Board decided 
to raise the dues $10.  Making the Annual Assessment $1860, or $155 per 
month.  This increase will take effect on the 1

st
 of January of 2015. 

 
The survey also allowed us to locate and identify all of the water system valves.  
If you are traveling the park you will see them marked in blue.  A few of them 
were off, and they have now been turned on.  I have no idea why they were 
turned off, but Mr. Burns indicated that they shouldnôt have been.  Hopefully, for 
those who have had poor pressure this fixed the problem. 
 
Over the past month Iôve been talking with staff at Greentrees and Florentine 
Estates.  I have found it interesting how my preconceived notions were incorrect 
about how much better these parks are, and have found that they are going 
through the exact same issues that we are.  Greentrees is currently putting in a 
new water system, which will include shutoff valves to the individual properties.  
This is a 10 year project with an estimated cost of $1M.    Cont.: pp 2 


